Dear Par[image: image1.wmf]ent:
Your child visited the Scholastic Book Fair today.  For those students who did not have money to shop, and for those students whose selections exceeded the dollar amount they brought, we have provided this “Wish List” form.  While parents are under NO OBLIGATION to purchase the books listed below, you may buy the books if you choose.  
Since your child will not have another chance during school hours to purchase their selections, you may indicate clearly which books you want them to buy (i.e. circle your choice), and send in the exact amount either by cash or check made out to Emma K. Doub PTA.  Be sure to include sales tax!  A volunteer will put together your order and deliver it to your child.  You may order books this way through Friday, March 25.  Just make sure this Wish List and money (in a sealed envelope) are clearly labeled “Book Fair.”  Please include your child’s name, grade, teacher, and your phone number in case we have a question regarding your order.  
The other option is for you and your child to shop together during extended book fair hours, Tuesday (March 22) from 2:40 to 4 p.m., Wednesday (March 23) from 2:40 to 7:30 p.m., and Thursday (March 24) from 2:40 to 4 p.m.
The book fair is a PTA service project, not a fundraiser.  All dollars earned will go directly back into the school to purchase Scholastic classroom magazines and books for teacher classrooms.  In addition, every child will receive a book to keep and read over the summer at the end of this school year.

Thank you for your support!
STUDENT: ____________________________________________         GRADE: _________
TEACHER: _______________________________       PHONE: _______________________                                 
STUDENT WISH LIST

             TITLE                                                      LOCATION                   PRICE
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2. 

3. 

4. 

